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Queridos estudiantes, 

 

As the year is winding down and summer is upon us, we wanted to tell you how wonderful it has 

been to get to know each one of you.  Throughout the year you have grown so much.  It has been a pleasure 

teaching you and watching you develop as confident Spanish speakers.  We are very proud of you and your 

accomplishments this year and we look forward to seeing you in September so that we can continue to grow 

and nurture our language skills even further!   

While we are on summer vacation, it is very important for you to continue to practice your Spanish to 

keep your skills fresh and sharp.  Try to practice every day, even if it is only for a few minutes.    

  Visiting our FLES Website is a simple and fun way to use your Spanish!  Be sure to save this site in 

your favorites: www.csh.k12.ny.us/webpages/ttassani/                   

On our Website: 

 Click on canciones to listen to and download all of our songs 

 The juegos note contains many fun games to play 

 Visit práctica to review vocabulary on all of the topics we have covered 

 The websites note provides a list of mis sitios favoritos such as www.miscositas.com, a GREAT 

one for parents and children! 

 Linguafun is LOTS of fun!! Please refer to your FLES folder for your login information.  

¡Buen verano y hasta septiembre!   

Sra. Jordan (Grade 2) 

Sra. Koob (Grade 3) 

Sra. Tassani (Grade 4, 5, 6) 
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